
 

 

 
 

 

FIP ANNOUNCES NEW POINTS TABLE BREAKDOWN 
 

The International Padel Federation (FIP), together with Premier Padel and CUPRA FIP Tour, and in 
agreement with the Professional Padel Association (PPA) and the International Padel Players Association 
(IPPA), announces a new points table breakdown: 
 

 
 
The intention of all parties is to create a consistent ranking in each area, both in the allocation of points and in 
the percentages among the various tournament categories. 
 
In this way, FIP has protected the best players in the world, players aiming to improve their position and, at the 
same time, has created the conditions for new talent and also for players around the world to be able to earn 
points for the Official World Ranking. 
 
FIP is ready to begin the first historic season with the Premier Padel circuit and CUPRA FIP Tour. 
 


